Message

From: Via, Tay [tvia@coblentzlaw.com]
Sent: 5/27/2020 11:39:06 AM
To: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org; Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519¢29-Brian Boxer]; Christina Erwin
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]

Subject: Proposed Mitigation Measure Text

Attachments: Proposed mitigation measure text 5.27.2020 (003)-c 4810-5519-2765 v.1-c.docx

Mindy: Attached for the City’'s consideration are project applicant comments on proposed IBEC DEIR mitigation
measures. Two of these are proposed new measures related the Community Affairs Liaison, and would extend the CLA’s
role to vibration and lighting. The other two are suggested minor refinements to submittal requirements related to the
Construction Emissions Minimization Plan and the GHG Reduction Plan.

Thank you for your assistance. Best, Tay
Tay Via

Coblentz Polch Dully & Boss LLP
415725715 | Office 415-391-4B00
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